
FW: Point Pinos Lighthouse 	 Page 1 of 1 

Paul M. Finnegan 
• 

From: Darminio, Deborah LT [DDarminio@d11.uscg.mil] 

Sent: 	Monday, June 07, 2004 7:41 AM 

To: 	Paul M. Finnegan 

Subject: RE: Point Pinos Lighthouse 

Paul, 

We'd certainly like to participate in the 150th anniversary & are looking forward to the event. As for the filming I'm 
happy it all went well. I just had my new XO report in & Jerry had left a message with him about the filming, but it 
didn't get to me, he is still very much settling in. I saw a very unofficial looking van (the photographers) over at the 
lighthouse on Friday of Memorial Day weekend & thought maybe someone was planning on camping there for the 
weekend or had a key. Jerry let me know of the filming opportunity, what a great opportunity to promote the 
lighthouse! 

I just like to keep tabs on entry into the lighthouse (as you do) & vehicle traffic through our housing. With young 
kids, I like to make sure they are safe outside & my dog doesn't come over to the lighthouse & bother people. 

Best Regards 
LT Darminio 

	Original Message 	 
From: Paul M. Finnegan [mailto:pfinnegan@ci.pg.ca.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2004 3:27 PM 
To: Darminio, Deborah LT 
Subject: FW: Point Pinos Lighthouse 

	Original Message 	 

From: Paul M. Finnegan 

Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2004 3:19 PM 

To: 'ddanninio@dll.uscg.mir 

Cc: 'jerrymccaffery@sbcglobal.nee 

Subject: 	Point Pinos Lighthouse 

Dear Lieutenant Darminio: We appreciate your patience and cooperation regarding the filming which is 
taking place at Point Pinos. As you know we are approaching the 150th anniversary of the lighting of the 
light Feb 1,2005. We invite the Coast Guard to participate, and are open to any suggestions you might 
wish to share. Thanks for your help and cooperation now and in the future. I mentioned your concern re 
young adults on the grounds after hours, to the City Manager and Dept Heads. Chief Carl Miller said simply 
call and an officer shall investigate. Sincerely, Paul M. Finnegan, Museum Director. 648-5716 ex 12 

6/8/2004 
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